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In Support of HB 2671  
 
Chair Tomei and members of the committee: 
 
The Campaign for Oregon’s Seniors and People with Disabilities supports 
the passage and adoption of HB 2671. 
 
For some high-risk, low-income persons, there is no one to serve as a 
guardian and no money to hire a professional fiduciary. Family members 
or friends are not available, either because they do not exist, or are not 
appropriate to be guardian or conservator. These vulnerable people are 
falling through Oregon’s safety net. They fall victim to the self-interest of 
others and may be unnecessarily placed in institutions.  Many of these 
friendless, exploited and abused individuals are completely on their own. 
 
HB 2671 creates the State Office of the Public Guardian and Conservator to 
provide public guardian and conservator services.  The services may 
include information, assistance, legal representation and services as a 
court-appointed fiduciary in guardianship or conservatorship 
proceedings.  The bill requires the State Office to certify and train public 
guardians and conservators as well as develop a volunteer program to 
assist the office. 
 
Many states have developed state-wide “public guardian” as a resource to 
assist and protect these at-risk individuals who are unable to care for 
themselves.  For this reason, the Campaign urges your support of HB 
2671. 
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